
Summer 2024 Memories

Youth of the Year

About Youth of the Year. The program focuses on world and workplace leadership skills like
communication, goal setting and teamwork, preparing youth to meet the challenges of
adolescence and adulthood. 

Jaydon Moore is The Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson Youth of the Year 2024, the event took
place at Westin La Paloma Resort & Spa on June 8th.
More than 350 attendees enjoyed a delicious Brunch and had an amazing time sharing great
memories from last year's activities.

https://youtu.be/_h87Pmcal80
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=446bd308-99e9-4069-b0f6-aba3bd759db7


The Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson is
proud to announce a new partnership
with the Club in Gila Valley, "Boys &
Girls Club of the Gila Valley Serves
over 200 youth in its community.

Click here for more information

Justin Gaethje Golf Tournament

With great enthusiasm Gila Valley had
its annual Golf Tournament, the turnout
was amazing.
Thanks to Justin Gaethje for his
dedication and generosity helping us
make a difference.

Back to School Drive

During the month of July we had drop off
locations around Tucson to receive school
supplies donations.

Holmess Turttle Teen Tech
Center

Our Teen Tech Center makeover is
having a gigantic progress towards its
Grand Opening.
We can't wait to see all those Teens
practicing all the skills acquired.

Watch it now. ​

Events Coming up:
Girl Power Day, HEARTWorks,
Jeremiah Milbank Reception, El Tour of
Tucson, to find out more don't forget to
visit our website:

Women Leading the Region

Our own Denise Watters was featured
by Biz Tucson on its summer edition
emphasizing her strength as a great
Leader of The Boys & Girls Clubs of
Tucson.
"Denise Watters is committed to
ensuring BGCT programs are
effectively reaching the greatest number

https://www.bgctucson.org/2024/07/11/boys-girls-clubs-of-gila-valley-has-partnered-with-boys-girls-clubs-of-tucson/
https://youtu.be/FkMTlA_bz4k?si=ojK0xUKXlj5oFBeZ


bgctucson.org of at risk youth in our community." Said
Joe Gulotta Board Chair.
Thank you Denise, for your amazing
heart and passion to serve our youth
and Tucson's Community.

​To read the full article click here.
(Pg. 62)

Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson | 3155 E. Grant Road | Tucson, AZ 85716 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.bgctucson.org/
https://issuu.com/mcserres/docs/biztucsonsummer2024?fr=sZjJkNTY2MDgyOTk
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	Summer 2024 Memories
	Youth of the Year

	bgctucson.org

